
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had quite a few new children starting with us this week and it has been lovely to see how welcoming 

all their classmates have been; a true representation of our “We All Belong” ethos.   As you will be aware, the 

school have also had a busy week welcoming Ofsted for a 2 day visit; a copy of the report, once finalised, will 

be shared with you in due course.  Please do remember to complete your child's new reading records and en-

courage them to read on a daily basis. 

Regards,    

 

Mrs Kettory 

 

 Phonics Parent Workshop 

Thank you to those parents who took part and participated in our Phonics workshop for Reception and Year 1 

parents and carers.  If you didn’t manage to attend the workshop or have any questions in regards to phonics, 

please speak to your child's class teacher or our Phonics leader Mr Nicholas, who will be happy to share key 

resources with you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

90% of our parents are now using 

Studybugs; if you are part of the 

10% who still are not using this 

app, please come to the school 

office and we can show you how 

to download and use it. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“ENJOYING FRIENDSHIPS” 

     What makes a good friend? If you have a faith, can God be your friend? 

What are some of the strategies we use when we fall out with our friends? 

 

PLACE 2 BE 

Please see this website for all the different ways Place 2 Be can support parents:  

https://www.place2be.org.uk/family  

Our School Based Manager is Elisa Fontana who works in school on Wednesdays and Fridays. 

Attendance Winners This Week 

Class with the highest attendance : 
 

KS1: 2A 
 

KS2: 6E 

Key Dates 

 

Monday 9th October — Photographer in for 

Individual School Photos  

Tuesday 10th October—World Mental Health  

Day 

Thursday 12th October—Parent Reading 

Event 

Friday 20th October—School Council Hot 

Chocolate Morning 

 

The photographer is coming . . . . 

Please note that the school photographer is 

coming on Monday 9th October to take indi-

vidual school photos. Please can you ensure 

your child is wearing their uniform (and look-

ing smart!) on that Monday. 

Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will we will be serving Week 2 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

Educational Visits 

Please be aware that whilst at North Beckton your child will have the opportunity to attend a 
rich variety of education visits. 

Year 3 children visited one of the most historic sites in England, the Tower of London, where they participated 
in an interactive workshop recounting the Tower’s dark history.   

https://www.place2be.org.uk/family

